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  Traffic Safety Letter – Huber Street School    

  

Dear Huber Street School Parents and Guardians,  

The Secaucus Police Department Traffic Bureau urges you to abide by established traffic laws 

at all times, especially during drop-off and pick-up of students.  With that in mind and the 

school year being underway, we would like to provide you with some guidelines that will 

ensure the safety of all children, including yours, while making student drop-off and pick-up 

more efficient.  

• Drive slowly while approaching and while in any school zone.  

• Pedestrians must use marked crosswalks.  We have crossing guards to assist with 

crossing to ensure pedestrian safety.  

• Have your child sit on the passenger-side so he or she can exit safely at the curb.  

• Do not double-park at any time.  

• U-Turns and K-Turns are not permitted; they increase the likelihood of a child 

being struck and disrupt the flow of traffic.  

• Please do not drop your child off while stopped in a lane of traffic.    

• When picking up your child, you are permitted to park in the municipal lot; 

however, if you do so, please park properly in a designated space.    

• Do not park in areas designated for buses, fire zones, or in crosswalks.   Please 

be courteous to parents, neighbors, and school personnel.  

• Do not block the driveways of nearby residents. 

 

Please keep these guidelines in mind when dropping off your children throughout the 

school year.  We are grateful for your continued cooperation, which is paramount in  

ensuring the safety of your children.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact the Secaucus Police Department Traffic Bureau at 201-809-4603.  

  

Thank You!  


